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Monday 6th January 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Y5 Visit to Yorkshire Wildlife Park, Doncaster – Tuesday 11th March 2025 

As part of the children’s learning in science, Y5 will be visiting Yorkshire Wildlife Park, Doncaster on Tuesday 

11th March.  The trip will provide the class with learning opportunities to support the Y5 National Curriculum 

Science unit ‘Living Things and their Habitats’.  On arrival the children attend a ‘World’s Habitats’ workshop and 

then after lunch the class will tour the Wildlife Park as a whole group, in order to learn more about animals and 

their habitats. 

We will depart promptly form school at 9am, as we will be travelling to the Wildlife Park by coach and the 

journey time will be approximately 50 minutes long.  On the morning of the visit, you will need to supply your 

child with a packed lunch in a bag, as we will eat whilst at Yorkshire Wildlife Park and the children will need to 

carry their lunch.  Children who are currently in receipt of free school meals will have their packed lunch provided 

for them by school. 

School uniform plus a warm, waterproof coat and sensible footwear should also be worn – the children will be 

outside for most of the day and so depending on the weather, you may also wish to provide your child with a 

hat and gloves.  We will aim to return to school for 3.15pm. 

We are asking parents/carers for a voluntary contribution of £12 to cover the cost of the visit.  Please submit 

payment for this visit via Parent Pay and sign and return the permission slip below by Monday 4th March.  

Although your contribution is entirely voluntary, you will appreciate that the visit will go ahead only if there 

are sufficient contributions which cover the majority of the cost of this trip.  Activities such as this are hugely 

beneficial because they give pupils educational experiences that they might not otherwise have but can only go 

ahead if parents/carers support them. 

We are able to take 5 adults on this visit – 3 of whom will be school adults and so have places for up to 2 

parent/carer volunteers.  If you are interested and available to help, please indicate this on the reply slip below 

and I will be in contact with you shortly. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

G Clark 

 

Y5 Class Teacher 
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Y5 Visit to Yorkshire Wildlife Park, Doncaster – Tuesday 11th March 2025 

 

Child’s Name: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….............................. 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the visit to Yorkshire Wildlife Park on Tuesday 11th March. ❑   

 

I have paid via Parent Pay. ❑   I am able to accompany the visit. ❑ 

 

Parent/Carer Signature: ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

 

 

 

 


